
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Howie for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 October 2020 

   

Question (1) What specific measures have been put in place as a result 

of consultations with disability charities on the guideline and 

licensing requirements for street furniture? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Do licensing requirements mean all street furniture must 

allow space on the pavement to allow people to pass each 

other while maintaining social distancing and if so, what is 

the minimum distance required? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What are the requirements for any barriers around the areas 

of street furniture to prevent them being a threat to disabled 

people? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What measures have been taken to ensure compliance with 

these requirements and have any licenses for street 

furniture been withdrawn because of failure to comply? 

Answer (4)  

   

 
 


